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16/04/2019  10:12:192019/1226/P AMEND Maureen and Phil 

Turner

We object to the proposed new building because of its height which will have an adverse effect on the aspect 

from our garden and house in that the rear of the proposed building will be a blank brick wall rising to an apex 

well above the fence and hedge dividing our garden from that of 31 Minster Road. The current garage is not 

visible from our garden or the ground floor of our house and we have suggested to Mr and Mrs Griffin, the 

owners of no. 31  that a simple and acceptable solution to the problem would be to amend the present 

proposal so that the delineation of the roof remains as it is with the current building, which would not affect the 

internal layout of the new building. We have not yet (16.4.19) received a response from Mr and Mrs Griffin 

and/or their architect and therefore feel we have to formally object to the proposal since the closing date for 

comments is 20.4.19.

We should add that apart from the issue of the height of the building we have no other objections to the 

proposal.

We would ask to be notified of the date of the committee meeting which will consider the proposal.
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